
BGA/Admin/2025/191      18 September 2025 

All Hon'ble Members of BGMEA 

Subject: Invitation to a Webinar on the GRI Textile and Apparel Sector 
Standard 2025 

Respected Members, 

PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC) is organizing an exclusive webinar on the GRI Textile 
and Apparel Sector Standard 2025, which is currently open for public comment. 
This standard is important for the industry as it focuses on key sustainability topics 
such as decarbonization, circular economy and traceability. 

This webinar will provide you with a comprehensive overview of the new standard and 
help you prepare to comply with it once it becomes effective. It is a valuable 
opportunity for you to share your feedback to help ensure the standard is relevant to 
our sector. Your participation is highly valuable and important. 

Webinar Details: 

 Date: September 18, 2025
 Time: 4:30 PM to 5:30 PM (BDT)
 Speakers: Key officials from GRI and PwC leaders will be sharing their insights.

Please confirm your presence by registering through the provided link: 

For Registration click here.  

For any queries or suggestions, you can contact Mr. Arindam Saha at 
arindam.c.bhattacharjee@pwc.com. 

https://pwc-indiamc.webex.com/weblink/register/r1623c4ddb64a16ce5a7d64d1779ff59d

